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 Release Date for FY2017 Full Year Results and 
Suspension of DRP 

 

Greencross will release its FY2017 full year results on 22 August 2017.  

Greencross has suspended the operation of its dividend reinvestment plan (“DRP”) until further 

notice. For the avoidance of doubt, the DRP will not apply to the upcoming final dividend for 

FY2017. 

 

For further information please contact: 

Robert Wruck 

Head of Investor Relations, Greencross Limited 

Phone (02) 8595 3313 

rwruck@gxltd.com.au 
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